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Have you completed your yearly Medicare Plan Review?

Remember...health and prescription drug
plans can change each year.

Is your current plan still right for you?
Have you reviewed information from your current plan,
including the “Annual Notice of Change” letter?

Medicare Open Enrollment begins October 15, 2015
This is the one time of year when ALL individuals with Medicare can make
changes to their health and prescription drug plans for the next year.

Medicare Open Enrollment ends December 7, 2015
In most cases, December 7t is the last day you can change your
Health and prescription drug coverage for the next year.

Coverage begins January 1, 2016
If you switched to a new health and/or prescription drug plan.
If you stay with your same plan, but made changes to coverage, benefits, or costs.

Do you need assistance paying for Medicare prescription drug coverage?
If you have limited income and resources, you may qualify
for “Extra Help” to pay your prescription drug costs.

Every year, there are new health and prescription drug plan choices.
You should review your current health and prescription drug coverage
every fall to make sure your coverage is still right for you.

It’s worth the time to compare! For information and assistance,
contact the Central Texas Aging, Disability & Veterans Resource Center

1-855-937-2372 or 254-770-2342

The Central Texas Aging, Disability & Veterans Resource Center and the Area Agency on Aging of Central Texas
are programs of the Central Texas Council of Governments and
are funded in part by the Texas Department of Aging and Disability Services.



